April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,
Kids Kingdom Charity Event

Our Netball Teams are off on an exciting tour to Spain next year, where they will be showcasing their skills within
a Masterclass Tournament. In order to support the girls, we have arranged an exciting charity trip to Kids
Kingdom where your child has been invited due to their excellent contribution to the school, and for their hard
work so far in Key Stage 3. This trip has limited spaces and places will be allocated based on attendance,
behaviour and attitude around the whole school environment.



